
November 8, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern 

Taiheiyo Cement Corporation 

 

Support for Areas and Victims of the 2024 Noto Heavy Rain 

 

 Taiheiyo Cement Corporation would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to those who were affected by the 

2024 Noto Heavy Rain that occurred in September 2024. 

 We will donate 10 million yen to help support the victims and the affected areas.  

 We sincerely hope that the affected areas will recover as soon as possible. 


